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1411 E. Mission, PO Box 3727
Spokane, WA 99220-3727

Submitted via electronic email to Marina Woodard, mwoodard utc.wa.goyv

September 6, 2013

Mr. David Lykken . RECEYVED
Director, Pipeline Safety .
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission SEP 06 2013
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr, SW

P.O. Box 47250 State i ¥y aSLIEO
Olympia, WA. 98504-7250 UTC

Pipeline Safety Program
Re: Upcoming 2013 Aldyl A Training Sessions per Docket PG-082253

Dear Mr. Lykken:

This letter is being sent to update the commission with regard to the scheduled dates for upcoming Aldyl
A Training Sessions in accordance with Docket PG-082253,

Public Meetings
Friday 9/13/13, 12 Noon, Eagles Lodge, 608 N. Wynne St. Colville, WA 99114.
Monday 9/16/13, 1130 AM / 5:30 PM, Mirabeau Park Hotel, 1100 N. Sullivan, Spokane Valley, WA 99037

Avista / Contractor Training

As we did last year, Avista will complete our company / contractor Aldyl A Training as part of a Computer
Based Training (CBT) Module. The training materials submitted to the WUTC in 2011 and used in 2011
have been transferred (without modification) to a Computer-Based Training (CBT) format and are being
completed by Avista employees and contractors working in Washington. This CBT will be completed by
the end of November 2013,

Should you have any additional questions regarding these training sessions, please feel free to contact
me.

Respectfully you

Jody KddrehGuse, PE
Manager, Pipeline Integrity and Compliance

JM/rkb

Cc: Gas Engineering File



